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D.O. No. 13-11t2020 (cul 25th September,2022

Subject: Admission to PG Programmes on the basis of Common University
Entrance Test (CUET)-2022

Dear Madam/Sir,

As you are aware, the Common University Entrance Test (CUET) was conducted by
National Testing Agency (NTA) for admission in Postgraduate programmes from the
academic session 2022-2023 in UGC funded Central Universities and also in those
State/ Private / Deemed to be Universities, which have adopted CUET and confirmed
their participation.

The results of the CUET-2022(PG) are expected to be declared by the National
Testing Agency (NTA) tomorrow i.e. 26th september,2022 by 4.00 p.m.

You are, therefore, requested to make necessary preparations for admissions,
including website and web portals, so that the PG admission process may be timely
started, based on the CUET score.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

91"
(Rajnish Jain)

To

The Vice-Chancellors / Directors of all the participating universities/institutions in
Common University Entrance Test (CUET).


